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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Abigail B, Year 1- Dylan C, Year 2- Lily-Mai S, Year 3- All Year 3 
Year 4- Jacob E, Year 5- Macie T, Year 6- Lola A 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Rec – Lelan W, Year 1- Alisha F, Year 2- Alfie R, Year 3- Jayden W, 

Year 4- Leah K, Year 5- Ruby C, Year 6 – Elizabeth G 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Kayci-Jo R (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Writing’ are invited to our assembly on Friday, 6th 
October at 9.00am.  

 

Harvest 
Thank you to Year 3 for leading our Harvest Worship, we are very proud of them.  It was lovely to see 
so many of you in church and your harvest gifts will be distributed to local residents and the Chorley 

Foodbank.  

Y6 London Trip 
 There is a meeting for Parents/Children in school on Monday, 9th October at 6.00pm for those going 

on the London trip. Please ensure someone attends as we have important information to give out.  

Sporting Achievement 
Football League – We played our first match of the year against Eccleston Primary. We found it very 

difficult to get into the rhythm and lost the game 5-0. Our second match was against Whittle le 
Woods. We played a completely different game and were organized as a team but unfortunately 
Whittle scored and we were unable to reply.  Well done to Kacper, Dylan, Daniel, Lewis, Davis, 

Casey, Jake & Oliver.  Player of the match went to Oliver. 

HobNobs 
If you have any children’s magazines at home that have been read and no longer required, Mrs 

McVittie would be grateful to have them for her HobNobs Club. 

Naming Uniform 
Can you please ensure all uniform, PE Kits, bags, shoes, Coats etc are clearly named.  As you can 
imagine 220 children are all wearing the same uniform and it is a nightmare if they lose something. 

All Saints’ Nursery 
There are places available in our Nursery! If your child is approaching 3 or is already 3 years old and 

you would like more information please contact school. 

Reporting your child Absent 
If your child is unwell and won’t be able to attend school, please contact school to inform us of the 

absence. This can be done by telephoning school and selecting option 1 or you can text us on 
07860030339. 

Photos Orders 
All orders must be back in school by Friday, 6th October. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is 
‘Thankfulness’ 

Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good: his love endures forever.   
Chronicles 16:34 

Prayer Request  
Please prayer for 
peace in our 
world.  
 

             



 
   
 
 
   

Date Event Details 
2.10.17 Y2, The Gruffalo Please return permission slip & payment 

9.10.17 London Meeting  6.00pm in School 

26.10.17 Borwick Hall Meeting  6.00pm in School 

27.10.17 Finish for Half Term 3.15pm 

6.11.17 School Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

7-10 Nov Y5 Borwick Hall  

28.11.17 Parents Evening, 3.30-7.30pm Letter will be sent home nearer the date 

13.12.17 Infant Nativity 2.00 & 6.00pm in School 

22.12.17 Close for Christmas 2.30pm 

8.1.18 School Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

High School Open Evenings 
Holy Cross Catholic High School – Weds, 11th October-6-8.30pm 

Secondary Admission for September 2018 
 

If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply for their High School place. The 
deadline for applications is 31st October 2017. www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  
Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are having difficulties. 

  

Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The attendance percentage for the whole school is being based on the number of children achieving 97%. 

The averages: Week 1 – 94.9%, Week 2- 88.2%, Week 3- 79.3%, Week 4 – 75.2%  
 

The winning class is Year 5 with 89.7% of children making The Magic 97 

Data Collection Sheet 
Thank you to everyone 

who has returned the data 
collection sheet.  If you 
haven’t please do so as 

soon as possible with any 
corrections/additions. 

Clubs for Autumn 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y5/6 Dodgeball Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4 Dodgeball Club, Y5/6 Football Club, KS2 Choir Club 

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Basketball Club, Y1/2 Multiskills Club 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4 Football Club, Y4/5/6 Netball Club, Y6 Computer Club 

Friday – Homework 

 

Primary Admission for September 2017 
 

If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2017 & 31 August 2018 they will start primary school 
in September 2018. You will still need to apply for a place even if your child attends a nursery linked to a 
primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th January 2018.  www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak 
to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are having difficulties. 

 

School App 
We have a School App where we post the weekly newsletter and other 
information.  Parents can download our app for smart phones for free.  In 
your App Store search for All Saints’ Primary Chorley or use our postcode 
PR7 2LR. 

Parking 
I would appreciate your co-operation in parking safely and considerately 

at drop-off and pick-up times. Please do not park on the staff car 
park, the yellow lines outside the gates and please do not park across 

resident’s driveways. 

Lunchtime Award  
All Reception Class 

Heidi K, Y1 
Jason H, Y6 

With winter fast approaching and wet /colder days, please make 
sure your child comes to school wearing a coat. 

£1 Coins 
 We will not be accepting 

the old style £1 coins 
after Friday, 13th October. 


